
To: Employees  

From: Title IX 

Date: 9/18/2024 

Subject: Title IX Training Reminder  

Dear Campus Community.  

CSUCI is committed to providing a safe learning and working environment for our Dolphin 

community. In order to raise awareness about anti-discrimination, harassment, and retaliation, 

all employees must complete the mandatory training assigned through CSU Learn.   

Completion of training is required. If you are unsure if you have completed your annual 

training, you can login to CSU Learn or contact your supervisor.   

For more information about this training, please reach out to the Title IX & Inclusion office at 

titleix@csuci.edu or by calling 805-437-2077.  
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